Train horns

I have been notified by Network Rail of their intention to impose a
requirement that trains sound their horns at Smith’s level crossing to the
south of Wokingham so they raise the speed of trains on that section of
track.

I have replied that I think this is a very bad idea, as this track runs close
to residential areas. They should keep the current speeds until such time as
they have provided a quiet technological answer to running at faster speeds
in safety.


http://www.government-world.com/train-horns/

